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Rejlers receives major contract for the Transport Administration 
 
(REJL B) 
 
The railway section between Arlöv (north of Malmö) and Flackarp (south of Lund) will be 
expanded from double tracked to quadruple tracked. The capacity of the route is important for the 
railways across the country and for all freight traffic to and from abroad. It is a very technical and 
logistical advanced project as the expansion will take place during the ongoing traffic. 
 
Rejlers has received three assignments in the project including the design of overhead contact 
line, electric power and signal systems for the production of a Railway design plan and System 
documents. The order includes an option for construction plans, engineering support during 
construction and also relation- and administrative documents. 
 
 
 

For further information: 
Peter Rejler, President and CEO, +46 70 602 34 24 

Lars Solin, CFO, +46 73 386 15 20 
www.rejlers.com 

 
 
 

Rejlers is a Nordic expertise group within electro-technology, energy, mechanics, automation, electronics, 
IT and telecommunications. Rejlers’ shares are listed on the NASDAQ OMX Stock Exchange. 


